# Review, thanks and call for donations for everyone, who have already traveled with the "Solibus" or who still want to...

#### Dear friends, family and colleagues!

### A year is coming to an end, "Solibus" has been running since June 20th and is really taking off.

Since then, we have had almost 50 inquiries from groups and initiatives nationwide received from all over Germany and beyond! Completely overwhelming if you consider that only a few people know "Solibus".

We drove a total of 16,000 kilometers this year! There were special moments there are many, e.g. B. at the Europe-wide refugee meeting in France/Nantes. At the leisure trip with women and their children from a refugee background. At the antimilitarist camp Unterlüß. Various alliance trips against AfD/Identitarian and the successful actions around Ende Gelände.

You can find out more about all of this at <a href="www.soli-bus.org">www.soli-bus.org</a> (also in English!).

The first trips for 2020 are now being planned. Besides, we continue raising funds and donations for the installation of the wheelchair lift and for the expansion of storage space. Also the repayment of the loans for the purchase of our Soli intercity bus is scheduled to start next year.

In order to get started, we had to raise a lot of money from dear colleagues borrow. Even though the initial idea was to start the project debt-free, it was from today's perspective, the right step.

Nowadays, more and more lovely people are supporting us with encouragement and in a more practical way. The project is supported by assistance, standing orders and one-off donations. The regular monthly donations now covers our monthly fixed costs! Also Kiezbingo at SO 36 and individual funding applications brought us closer to the wheelchair-accessible access of "Solibus".

## Thank you very much to you and all of you who use your "Solibus". have supported and supported!

Without you, "Solibus" wouldn't roll.

... and finally our recurring call:

Keep supporting us!

### From very small to very large, every contribution is a part of the whole!

By telling us about "Solibus", passing on the call for donations and continuing supporting us financially. With this, you enable the solidarity-based financing of trips barrier-free equipment of the bus and the continuous repayment of loans.

... we are very aware from our own long-standing commitment that there are many great projects that require financial support for their existence. It's a dilemma situation, if you're spoiled for choice, you can maybe roll dice or draw matches;-).

Greetings in solidarity and see you again in the new year! Your "Solibus" comrades

#### Mobile together for a world of solidarity!

Solibus e.V.

GLS Bank | IBAN: DE89 4306 0967 1231 8868 00 | BIC: GENODEM1GLS Solibus e.V. Erkelenzdamm 21, 10999 Berlin | 1st Chairman: Peter Weiß

Charlottenburg District Court | No. 95VR 37158/B | Tax number: 27/677/68468 F134

If you send your postal or email address to <u>info@soli-bus.org</u>, you will receive a donation receipt will automatically be sent to you in February of the following year.